<steve.west@ngc.com cc:
> Subject: Parking

08/08/2006 03:17 PM 24" Z

"West, Steve F." To: <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>, <district4@longbeach.gov> //L/@

Gents,

First of all, thanks for dealing with us, the residents of the 5900 Marita block and San Vicente.

I live at 5942 E. Marita and signed a petition supporting a preferred parking zone on Marita from Fanwood
to San Vicente, but no longer want to support that. | withdraw my signature, if that is possible. If there is
some more formal action required on my part, please let me know.

Thanks,

Steve West

cell (562) 773-4719
steve.west@ngc.com



"Kristine Yoshioka" To: <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>
<KYOSHIOKA@UCES. cc: #
CSULB.EDU> Subject: FW: Preferential Parking District 'R’ s y ,

08/08/2006 04:06 PM

| would like to include this in your records as a strong resistance to the preferential parking on Marita
Street. Below | have forwarded this to the district office. Thank you for your time.

Kristine West

Program Manager

e g California State University, Long Beach

w5, University College and Extension Services
; J: 6300 State University Drive, Suite 104

P Long Beach, CA 90815

" (562) 985-8447 fax: (562) 985-8449

www, uces.csulb.edu

Celebrating 35 Years of Providing Access and Upportunity

From: Kristine Yoshioka

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2006 1:55 PM

To: 'district4@longbeach.gov'

Subject: FW: Preferential Parking District 'R’

| am contacting you regarding the Preferential Parking of District 'R' on Marita Street between
Fanwood Avenue and San Vicente Avenue.

We strongly oppose the recommendation for the Preferential Parking because it will cause

parking congestion on the neighboring streets, i.e., the rest of Marita Street and San Vicente
Avenue in particular.

'We believe that the heavy parking on our streets has been due to the building of the CSULB
parking structure on Palo Verde Avenue. Once this structure has been completed, the parking
congestion will be alleviated.

Please Ee-consider the Preferential Parking on Marita Street until after the CSULB parking
structure is completed and re-evaluate if the residents that originally requested the Preferential
Parking are still in need.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kristine West — Program Manager
University College and Extension Services
kyoshioka@uces.csulb.edu

562-985-8447




